Carl Young <cyoung@huerfano.us>

Fwd: Cuchara Mountain Park

Jim Chamberlain <jchamberlain@huerfano.us> Sun, Feb 23, 2025 at 10:25 AM
To: Carl Young <cyoung@huerfano.us>

—————————— Forwarded message ---------

From: Andrew Bingham <windowrepcos@msn.com>

Date: Sat, Feb 22, 2025 at 10:21 AM

Subject: Cuchara Mountain Park

To: commissioners@huerfano.us <commissioners@huerfano.us>

Hello,
Please reject Buckhorn Ouftfitters proposal/plans for Cuchara Mountain Park. This is not what the park was intended to be.

Please be totally transparent regarding this matter for the people of Huerfano county.
Thank you.
Sent from my iPhone



